
From:   Sharlene Katz   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 17, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0456-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have completed the change in applicant name.  Please let me know if there is anything else that I need
to do.  Thank you.


